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Monday 13th September 2021 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers of Ridgeway Infant School and Gayton Junior School, 
 
We are surveying parents/carers to see if there is sufficient demand to run a Breakfast and 
After School club at Ridgeway Infant School. 
 
The Breakfast Club would run from 7.20am until 8.45am and the Afterschool Club would run               
from the end of school until 5.45pm on Monday to Thursday and 5.15pm on Fridays. 
 
The survey will help us gauge if there is a demand and determine a better cost for the  
wraparound care. 

The provision will provide you with the peace of mind that your child has access to a variety of  
opportunities and support beyond the school day. If the survey shows sufficient demand from   
parents and carers of both Schools, we would hope to launch the provision after October half 
term. 
 
It is really important that parents who want this service complete the online survey, we 
would like to gauge interest as soon as possible therefore, complete by Monday 20th 
September 2021. 
 
The survey can be found here https://forms.office.com/r/sMSwHvPnsp 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Mrs S Whitehead 
School Business Manager 
Ridgeway Infant School  
admin@ridgeway.derby.sch.uk. 
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